
 
   

 

 

 

 

St Catherine’s C of E School 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Louise Hussey        Head of School: Ms Pippa Warner  
  

Telephone: 01566 772198   Email: stcatherines@andaras.org   Website: www.stcatherinescofe.co.uk  
  

Coronavirus Update – 11.5.20 

Dear Parents/Carers   

Following yesterday’s announcement by the government that if social distancing measure continue to 

be maintained, they would like for schools to be partially opened for Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 

Classes, we are working together as a team to plan and prepare for this possibility. 

 

The announcement yesterday has, at present, left us with more questions than answers.  We will 

update you on the arrangements for how this will work, when children will be timetabled in school 

and our continuing provision for keyworker children and those not in school nearer the time and as 

soon as we know that this is a confirmed plan. 

 

Please bear in mind that we only received the information at the same time as you did yesterday so 

need time to work out the practicalities of the arrangements to ensure the safety of all concerned. 

 

I am also aware that you may have concerns over the safety of children coming to school, especially if 

you, a family member or your child is vulnerable and may not yet be able to safely return to school.  

We have staff in the same situation and will do our utmost to work around this. 

 

If you have any particular and specific enquiries please do e-mail them in or Dojo them.  We will 

endeavour to update as soon as possible. 

 

In the meantime, stay safe and take care. 

 

Kind Regards  

Louise Hussey  

Executive Headteacher  
  

  

  

  

  


